
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, October 5, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Buffalo Chicken Drumstick  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will hold its first meeting after school on Thursday until 4 

o’clock in Mr. Sullivan’s room. If you’re interested in joining GAC to help with our 

plans for Red Ribbon Week and the Halloween dance, stop by on Thursday for our first 

planning meeting. If you’re unable to make it or have any questions, see Mr. Sullivan or 

Mr. Ingwersen.  

 

2. Last night was another double victory for the girls' basketball team. The 7th grade team 

beat Willow Springs 26 to 8. The top scorers were Elena Bailey and Maddie Shishman 

with 6 points apiece. Jane Erickson, Jhania Wickert-Harris, Abbie Scouffas, and Taylor 

Hoffenburg all contributed to the 26-point victory. This brings their record to 10-1.  

 

The 8th grade girls team won 16 to 6. The top scorer was Avery Lee with 10 points. 

Sarah Kapsa contributed 6 points. Mary Sandman played some aggressive defense which 

kept the girls in the game. This brings their record to 5-5.  

 

We want to give a HUGE thank you to all the Gurrie fans that came out to support both 

teams. The team travels to Highlands next Thursday for our last conference game.  

 

3. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team. Tryouts for the 

8th grade team will be on Tuesday October 18th they will go until 5:00pm. 7th  

Graders interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team please sign up with Mr. 

Pontrelli. All boys interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try 

out date.  If you have any questions see Mr. Pontrelli.  

 

4. PBIS store will be open tomorrow during lunch, to recognize the positive choices you 

have made by being ready, safe and respectful! 

 

5. The Gurrie Activity Council will hold its first meeting after school on Thursday until 4 

o’clock in Mr. Sullivan’s room. If you’re interested in joining GAC to help with our 

plans for Red Ribbon Week and the Halloween dance, stop by on Thursday for our first 

planning meeting. If you’re unable to make it or have any questions, see Mr. Sullivan or 

Mr. Ingwersen.  

 

 

     

      

  


